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On Thursday 6 April our staff and residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were very excited to welcome our own

incredible eggs to hatch into chicks.
Everyone has been checking on them regularly to see if there are any changes as they are kept warm in their incubator.
We can't wait to see the baby chicks hatch and to hold them for lots of cuddles!

We'll keep you updated with their progress!
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